


Contributions transparency  
 
All corporate political contributions from the RAI companies are made in compliance with applicable 
federal and state laws, and the required disclosure of those contributions is made to, and available 
from, the appropriate federal and state regulatory agencies.  
 
RAI’s policy is to be transparent about our participation in the political process. On or before April 1 of 
each year, we will disclose the political contributions we made in the preceding calendar year. We will 
list each recipient and the amount of the contribution on our website, and we will maintain these lists 
on the website for five years. 
 
Reynolds American Inc. Political Action Committee (RAIPAC) contributions are available on the Federal  
Election Commission's website: www.fec.gov. 
 
Public policy advocacy  
 
RAI and its operating companies also participate directly in the public policy process by advocating policy 
positions through the lobbying activities of their employees and contractors. The companies have 
adopted policies requiring that all lobbying activities are compliant with applicable laws and are properly 
disclosed to the appropriate state and federal regulatory agencies. Lobbying activities are coordinated 
through the Law and External Affairs Department of RAI Services Company.  
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